
 

 

Manhattan Family Church: No Up and Coming this week + Christmas Party Details 
 
Stephanie Dias 
November 23, 2022 
 
Dear Up & Coming Family,  
  
We hope you are having an amazing week preparing for the holidays!  
  
This Saturday November 26, 2022, we will not have Up & Coming. Instead, we'll have another 
Family Day! UC Participants who snap a picture of their families hanging out/spending time together, 
and send it to us, will be automatically entered in a raffle to win free movie tickets for the whole family! 
We will resume our normal schedule on December 3rd. Enjoy your long weekend!  
  

 
• 
UC Christmas Party Details 
  
On Saturday December 17, 2022 from 5pm-9pm, we'll be having our Up & Coming Christmas Party! 
We invite all UC participants + their friends and family to join us for fun games, performances, and 
delicious food. The fee to attend will be $10 for individuals and $25 for families with 3 or more 

people.  
  
If you would like to perform during the talent show, please sign up here: Talent Show! Up & 

Coming Christmas Party 
  
As always, if you have any questions or concerns, you can email me at sdias@ unification,org. 
Thank you and God Bless! 



 

 

 

 
  
**We're trying to update our communications via email. If you wish to be taken off our emailing 
list, please do not hesitate to reply and let us know :) 
** 
--  
Stephanie Dias  
Youth Pastor 
Up and Coming Youth Ministry  
  
--  
HPHC of Manhattan 
4 West 43rd Street. 
Room 717 
New York, NY 10036 
Email: manhattanfamilychurch@ gmail,com 
 


